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Callum Firth

From: Allan Fletcher 
Sent: Friday, 18 October 2019 10:04 AM
To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox
Subject: White Rock Windfarm Stage Two

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I am writing to express my concerns over Stage Two of White Rock Windfarm and the landholders involved in this 
development project. 
 
In particular one land holder who was involved in the protesting of the Glen Innes Windfarm has caused much 
divide, hurt and malicious rumours amongst landholders in the Furracabad Valley. I believe it is unreasonable that 
this landholder who for years was against the development of Windfarm’s is now a Windfarm supporter because it 
suits his needs. 
 
Arguments made by this landholder were theories such as; noise pollution, killing of birds, killing of native wildlife, 
shadow flickers and the effects of the turbines on the landscape. Does this not also apply to the turbines being 
constructed on his land?  
 
It is unfair that wind turbines in the Glen Innes Windfarm project were taken away from the original plan because of 
these protests and now these views and concerns have not been applied to White Rock Windfarm Stage Two. 
 
I hope that you will consider my concerns during the decision making of this project going ahead. 
 
Kind regards 
Allan Fletcher  




